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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

In response to your letter dated March 22, 2006 regarding administrative expenses in the year end report please note 

that the committee is not large enough for an office and employed staff.  All expenses are paid to hired consultants and 

attorneys who have included the administrative duites of running the committee in their monthly fees. 

 

November Inc and Williams & Jensen were both paid during the months you have questioned. 

 

Please contact me with any further questions.  Thank you. 

 

 


